For Immediate Release
LOCAL DRY CLEANER WINS INTERNATIONAL AWARD
Stillwater, MN based St Croix Cleaners wins "Seal of Approval" for fifth consecutive year
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From Left: Matt Solosky, Kileen Swedenborg, Kirsten Neumann, Duane Schumann, Polly Nemec, David Nemec, Tes Olson, Ned Lundquist
February 27, 2012  - For the fifth consecutive year, Stillwater, MN based St Croix Cleaners has achieved the Seal of Approval for Quality Garment and Customer Service.
The award, which is administered by the Washington, D.C. based Drycleaning and Laundry Institute, is only given to companies who can meet the institute's rigorous cleaning benchmarks.
Earning the Seal of Approval signifies that St Croix successfully removed an array of stains, maintains high quality cleaning standards and consistently demonstrates superior quality and customer service.
Lorraine Muir, Director of Textile Testing Services for DLI, called the local company's work "absolutely superb," noting, "very few cleaners are able to reach the level of quality they have."
“We are always very excited to participate in DLI's Seal of Approval program," said David Nemec, President of St Croix Cleaners. "There are very few dry cleaners that actually participate in it or who can actually adhere to the requirements to receive the award." 
Nemec said only 1 percent of dry cleaners attempt to win the award, which is similar in status to the Good Housekeeping Seal. To date, only 140 companies around the world have attained DLI's Seal of Approval.

"Every dry cleaner sells the same product," said Nemec. "We're really shooting to go above and beyond what everyone else is doing. We want to be known for our service and our quality." 

“Finding a good cleaner who will consistently treat you like a valued customer shouldn’t be a guessing game,” said Bill Fisher, chief executive officer of the Drycleaning & Laundry Institute. “By becoming a Seal of Approval cleaner, St Croix Cleaners proved there is a difference between quality cleaners and their competition. Now customers know where to find a cleaner who will treat them and their garments properly —every time.”

Each year, Seal of Approval Drycleaners must renew their status with the program by successfully completing stain removal and cleaning performance tests. In addition, each business must meet other requirements such as continuing education, community service and offering superior customer service as evidenced by the company’s standing with the Better Business Bureau.

If you'd like more information about this topic, or to schedule an interview with Dave Nemec, President of St Croix Cleaners, please call Dave at 651-351-1656 or e-mail at dave@stcroixcleaners.com
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